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March 13, 2019 

 

RE:  GRI notice for Far-East to USA & Canada  

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Following announcements are issued by major Steamship Lines, please be advised of the intended 
NEW General Rate Increase (GRI) for all Eastbound cargo from Far East and Indian Sub-Continent 
origins to all destinations in Canada and USA with details as follows: 

  

Effective April 15, 2019 

  

USD 900 per 20’ standard container 

USD 1000 per 40’ standard container (40' x 8'6") 

USD 1125 per 40’ high cube container (40' x 9'6") 

USD 1266 per 45’ container 

  

LCL: US$20.00 per w/m. Min US$20.00 

  

We will continue to monitor closely how market will react to this GRI and will update you when there is a 
change. 

We appreciate your continued support as a valued customer and should you require any further 
information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your account manager or customer service 
representative. 

 

Best Regards, 

DB Schenker   

 


